5/14/2015 Christopher Newport University Mail - Announcement

Cennect Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>
Announcement
1 message
Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu> Tue, Jul 10, 2012 at 9:53 AM

To: employees <employees@cnu.edu>, faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>

I’m pleased to announce that the glass cupola will be placed on top of the chapel today. If you would
like to see the “topping off,” please join us at the site at 2:15 p.m.
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